
 
Dear New River Family, 
 

March 6th will be the final meeting for iMOM. We will meet 
at 8:45 a.m. in the media center. If you have not checkout the 
many resources available from iMOM, we invite you to do 
so. They offer powerful resources like the iMOM.com website, 
the Espresso Minute daily email, the iMOM Movie Monitor and a 
variety of social media platforms to support women in one of 
their most important roles--being a mom. We think you will like 
what you will find! 
 

All Pro Dad is offering a Father and Kids Experience on 
Saturday, March 28th, from 9 a.m. to noon at the Raymond 
James Stadium. The cost is $15 per family. For more information 
and to register for the event, please log on to allprodad.com. The 
event fills quickly, so be sure to register soon! My family has 
attended for many years and always has great fun. Lots of 
wonderful memories were made. Please join in the fun! 
 
      Sincerely, 
      Laura Carlson 
 
	
  


